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2 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Geography Department is delighted to be able to offer a field visit to the Ingleton 

Waterfalls trail.  The trip will run on Monday 27 June 2022.  The purpose of the trip is 

to allow students the chance to conduct a field study on the river systems, as well as 

viewing real life examples of topics they are studying in class.  

The students will depart from the academy via coach at 8.30am, and return to the 

academy at around 1.00pm. The trip will cost a total of £15.00. Payment will be via 

the ParentPay system and parents will need to ‘tick’ the consent button in ParentPay  

giving permission for your child to participate as well as filling in the necessary 

medical information.  

We recommend that students wear appropriate footwear and clothing, as elements of 

the trail require moderate levels of physical activity.  

Places on the trip are limited. In the event of high demand, we will be acting on a first 

come first serve basis.  

Yours faithfully 

M Greenslade  

Mr M Greenslade  

Head of Geography  

 

 

 


